

New Marske News

Together we succeed; Today we achieve.

Tuesday 5th March

Class Led Family Assemblies

Family assemblies this term are listed below. This is a great opportunity for classes to share the work they have been doing in class. Parents/families from the class leading the assembly are welcome to join us from 2:45pm on the following days:

Thursday 21st March: Miss Patterson's class

School Council Reading with your Pet Competition

The school council are running a competition around World Book Day, asking for photos of the children reading with their pet. If these could be brought into school by Thursday they will be displayed in school, with winners of the competition being announced the same day. The entries can also be emailed to school.

Sponsored 'Bounce for Books' event

We have organised a sponsored bounce

on Wednesday 6th February. Please ask children to collect as many sponsors as possible as all money raised will be kept in class to buy the books that the children would like to read in their own classes. This could be magazines, comics and new story books.

WORLD BOOK DAY

We will be celebrating world book day on the 7th March. We very much look forward to seeing all of the children dressed up as their favourite character from a book. Please ask your child to bring the book, with their character in, to school also. This is really one of the highlights of our school year.

We would like to invite you to come into school at 2.30pm on the 7th to celebrate the costumes, books being read and the energy created around reading. Please bring younger siblings dressed up with their books, or a book you are reading yourself. We will be reading and sharing books at this time and would like you to come along and read too.

All children will receive a book token that they can exchange for a book in specified book shops or a £1 voucher towards a book of their choice.

Tutoring Support

Within school we are often asked about any tutoring services that children can access to support them with their learning. We have been contacted by a company called Exemplar Education, who do provide mathematics and English tutoring online. A leaflet will be sent out on Thursday for parents to look at.